
NOVENA 
TO THE 

HOLY SPIRIT 
(Monday)



Leader:
Come Holy Spirit, fill 
the hearts of Your 
faithful and enkindle in 
them the fire of Your 
love.
Send forth Your Spirit, 
and they shall be 
created.



Response:
And You shall renew 
the face of the earth.
Leader:
Come, O Spirit of 
Wisdom, help us to give 
true value to the things 
of the earth and fill us



with love and desire for 
things of heaven. Send 
forth Your Spirit, O 
Lord…
Response:
That the face of the 
earth be renewed.



Leader:
O Mary, who by the 
power of the Holy 
Spirit conceived the 
Savior…

Response:
Pray for us.



Leader:
Come, O Spirit of
Understanding, 
enlighten our minds 
with the light of 
everlasting Truth and 
enrich it with Holy 
thoughts.  Send forth 
Your Spirit, O Lord… 



Response:
That the face of the 
earth be renewed.
Leader:
O Mary, who by the 
power of the Holy Spirit 
conceived the Savior…
Response:
Pray for us.



Leader:
Come, O Spirit of 
Counsel, make us 
docile to Your 
inspirations and guide 
us on the way to 
salvation.  Send forth 
Your Spirit, O Lord…



Response:
That the face of the 
earth be renewed.
Leader:
O Mary, who by the 
power of the Holy Spirit 
conceived the Savior…
Response:
Pray for us.



Leader:
Come, O Spirit of 
Fortitude, give us 
strength, perseverance 
and victory over the 
obstacles to our 
Christian witness. 
Send forth Your Spirit, 
O Lord…



Response:
That the face of the 
earth be renewed.
Leader:
O Mary, who by the 
power of the Holy Spirit 
conceived the Savior…
Response:
Pray for us.



Leader:
Come, O Spirit of 
Knowledge, teach and 
help us to put into 
practice Your holy 
teachings.  Send forth 
Your Spirit, O Lord…



Response:
That the face of the 
earth be renewed.
Leader:
O Mary, who by the 
power of the Holy Spirit 
conceived the Savior…
Response:
Pray for us.



Leader:
Come, O Spirit of Piety, 
dwell in our hearts so 
as to possess and 
sanctify all its 
affections.  Send forth 
Your Spirit, O Lord…



Response:
That the face of the 
earth be renewed.
Leader:
O Mary, who by the 
power of the Holy Spirit 
conceived the Savior…
Response:
Pray for us.



Leader:
Come, O Spirit of Holy 
Fear, reign over our 
wills and make us 
disposed to suffer all 
pains rather than sin.  
Send forth Your Spirit, 
O Lord…



Response:
That the face of the 
earth be renewed.
Leader:
O Mary, who by the 
power of the Holy Spirit 
conceived the Savior…
Response:
Pray for us.



Let us pray:
O God, who by the light 
of the Holy Spirit, 
instruct the hearts of 
Your faithful, grant 
that by the same Holy 
Spirit, we may ever 
know what is right and



rejoice in His 
consolation, through 
Christ our Lord. Amen.
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